SEPTEMBER 17, 1975 TERRACE BAY

SCHREIBER BROWNIE NEWS

Registration was held on September 10th
with most Brownies returning and many new
girls anxious to become Brownies. To be a Bro-
wnie, girls must be seven in 1975 and up to 10
years old. To have two packs, one for each side
of town, we are in need of leaders. No exper-
lence 1s necessary;just a desire to work and
have lots of fun with little girls.

We also need a Guide Company for those Bro-
wnies who have completed their years in Brown-
ies but want to stay in the Association.

If anyone has a Brownie uniform for sale or
exchange, we would be willing to arrange this.
Brownies meet every Wednesday night from

7:00 to 8:30, beginning October lst.

Please call Dianne Figliomeni at 824-2420
or Ruth Ann Birch at 824-2546 if you would be
interested in becoming a Leader.

CANCER SOCIETY MEETING

The Schreiber Branch of the Cancer Society
were very pleased to welcome new, young mem-
bers at their meeting in the Town Hall on Sep-
tember the tenth.

New officers were elected as follows:

Mrs. Marg Godin, President; Mrs. Diane Duffy,
Secretary; Mrs. Beth Macadam, Treasurer; Mrs.
Sheila Parent, Campaign Manager; Mrs. Marion
Henri, Publicity and Education Chairman; Mrs.
Dorothy Rummery, Sick and Visiting Chairman.

Suzanne Comeau has returned to St. Claire's
College in Windsor, Ont. after spending the
sufimer with her family and friends.
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HELP WANTED

Imperial Motel and Restaurant, Terrace
Bay requires restaurant workers and house
keepers. Phone 825-3226 or 825-365>5.

M.Cebrario & Sons
Building Supplies

Schreiber Phone 824-2183

SAVE HOME HEATING DOLLARS WITH

ZONOLITE

- THE DO=IT-YOURSELF ATTIC INSULATION

CAR LOAD ARRIVING SOON

EADING |
White River

Tenders will be accepted for Meter Reading in the area Heron Bay East, up tTo
including White River on a quarterly basis commencing November, 1975, to October 31, 197/6.

Tender Documents for the above can be obtained from the Ontario Hydro Purchasing
Office, Room 509, 34 N. Cumberland Street, Thunder Bay or by phontng the above office at

344-9641 and They will be mailed.

Please mail or deliver Tenders to the above address not later than Friday,

September 26, 1975.




